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Carson, Megan

From: Carson, Megan
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 3:14 PM
To: Carson, Megan
Subject: FW: DocSTAR Email: ELVERSON STORMWATER ORD. CORRESPONDENCE

-----Original Message-----
From: Silva, Rachel
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 12:48 PM
To: Schaeffer, Brad; Carson, Megan
Cc: Batoon, Ailene; Simcik, Robert; Gleason, Karen; Green, Pat; Lare, Sandy
Subject: RE: DocSTAR Email: ELVERSON STORMWATER ORD. CORRESPONDENCE

I also just got a call from the engineering consultant for East Nantmeal. They said they already submitted a letter in
response to Act 14 Notification letter saying that a grading permit will be required. Until that permit application is
submitted and the fee in esgrow, they will not review this letter.


